
Jonathan R. Fulkerson 

From: Mark H Bowen -State Police- <mark.bowen@maryland.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 1:29 PM 
To: Jonathan R. Fulkerson 
Subject: Reciprocal recognition of handgun carry licenses 

Dear Mr. Fulkerson, 

Thank you for your letter to Attorney General Brian Frosh concerning 
reciprocal recognition of concealed handgun carry licenses between 
Maryland and Ohio. 

Maryland law does not recognize concealed carry licenses issued by any 
other state, and does not authorize Maryland to enter into reciprocal 
agreements for the recognition of such out-of-state licenses. 

If I may be of any further assistance to you on this issue, or any other, 
please feel free to contact me. 

Mark H. Bowen 
Assistant Attorney General 
Department of State Police 
1201 Reisterstown Road 
Pikesville, MD 21208 
(410) 653-4228 
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